LAKE ZOAR AUTHORITY P.O Box 931

Southbury, CT 06488 Email: lakezoar@gmail.com

Member Towns

Monroe-Newtown-Oxford-Southbury

Date: May 04, 2020

Subject: Cancelation of Lake Zoar Authority Meeting – May 5, 2020

Please be advised that the Lake Zoar Authority meeting scheduled for Tuesday, May 5, 2020, at 7:00pm, at the Southbury Town Hall, 501 Main Street, Southbury, CT 06488, is cancelled, due to COVID-19 public safety concerns.

Any business from this meeting will be conducted at the next regularly scheduled meeting on Tuesday, June 2, 2020, at 7:00pm, at the Monroe Town Hall, 7 Fan Hill Road, Monroe, CT 06468.

Respectfully Submitted,

Lesley Pires, Secretary